
 
 

 
East Hill Home & School Association 

 
Dear parents, 

 
As you all know, teacher and staff appreciation week is right around the 

corner, and as a token of our appreciation, we would like to start off the 
week by treating our staff to a special coffee and dessert day on Tuesday, 

February 13th. We believe that this small gesture can go a long way in 
showing our gratitude for their tireless efforts. However, we cannot do it 

alone. We kindly ask for the help of our generous and talented parents in 
providing baked goods for this event. 

 
We understand that our parents have busy schedules and may not have 

time to bake, but any contribution, big or small, would be greatly 
appreciated. Whether it’s a batch of homemade cookies or store-bought 

cake or muffins, every treat will be a delicious addition to our event! 
 

Your support and generosity will not go unnoticed, and we are grateful 
for any help you can provide. Thank you for being a part of our school 
community and for helping us show how much we appreciate our staff. 

 
Please remember to drop off all desserts at the main office on the 

morning of Tuesday, February 13th. 
On behalf of East Hill’s Home and School Association, we thank you! 

 
If you have any questions regarding this email, feel free to email us at 

easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com. 
 

East Hill Elementary 
Home and School Association 
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